FUSION NEWSLETTER JUNE 2021



Keeping In Touch

Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

Facebook: @FusionChildcare Services **By phone**: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail:admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

In person- We will always make time to speak to you at Fusion- just bear in mind this comes with Covid-19 challenges, but we're always available on phone/email to have a chat.

LAST DAY OF TERM

On the last day of term - Wednesday 21st July School closes at 2pm. Fusion will still be operating as normal until 6.15pm. We will collect your child/ren at 2pm when School finishes. £7.25 will be issued additionally at the end of July for this.

COVID

Just to reiterate what both schools have said; "There have been positive cases locally, and we should all continue to be mindful of our social contact and if you are able to do so, please continue to wear a mask on site" Please inform Fusion as well as School if your child/ren have symptoms and are getting a test. Many thanks for your ongoing cooperation.

WHAT'S YOUR JOB/HOBBY?

Do you have a skill/job/hobby that you would ne willing to share with Fusion. With Covid restrictions easing we would love to get visitors back in as this is so beneficial for the children. Please let us know and we can arrange a time!

LIV IS SADLY LEAVING

As some of you may know Liv (Miss Finlay) is leaving due to a change in carer. We want to wish Liv all the best, we will miss her lots but are sure she will make a fantastic Police Officer.

RECEPTION MEETINGS

This week the EYFS team have been busy conducting end of term Reception meetings (Covid safely). Thank you for all those that have attended so far! This is a great way to look at your child's development whilst parents/carers are not permitted in the building

DONATIONS

Thank you so much to; The Russom Family, The Howarth Family and The Richards Family who have kindly donated toys/books/resources to Fusion - it is very much appreciated.

The children are loving den building and the spy box. If anyone has any old bedding/sheets, pegs/clips or any old/broken technology/maps for our ever expanding spy box.

REGISTRATION SEPT 2021- JULY 2022

You will be advised by e- mail on Friday 2nd July 2021 whether you have the places you have requested. Please reply via email to confirm your acceptance of the spaces we have allocated you by Friday 9th July 2021 at 6:15pm.

We will endeavour to accommodate everyone's request where possible.

FATHERS DAY





























SMOOTHIE MAKING







WE MADE OUR OWN YUMMY SOOTHIES WITH FRESH INGREDIENTS AND TRIED THEM AS PART OF OUR HEALTHY EATING WEEK

WE HAVE BEEN HELPING THE SCHOOLS BY WEEDING AND GARDENING

DEN BUILDING AND OTHER ACTIVITIES













As most of you know, we have been running Breakfast and After School Club at the Grove Schools for the last 20+ years and in December 2011 we became 'Fusion Childcare Services.'

Keep your eyes peeled as we plan to celebrate our 10 Year Anniversary as Fusion in the Autumn Term.